
 
 

BY EMAIL AND WEB POSTING 

September 13, 2021 

To: All Participants in EB-2021-0117 and EB-2019-0207 

Re: Request for Extension of Deadline for Submissions on Proposed 
Distribution System Code Amendments 

Distributed Energy Resources Connections Review 
OEB File Number: EB-2021-0117  

 
 

On August 5, 2021, the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) issued a notice (Notice) under 
section 70.2 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 (Act) of proposed amendments to 
the Distribution System Code (DSC). 
The Notice invited anyone interested in providing written comments on the proposed 
DSC amendments to submit them by September 16, 2021. The OEB has received 
requests from two stakeholders for an extension of the deadline. The OEB has 
considered the requests and will not grant an extension. Individuals and groups 
interested in commenting on the proposed amendments will have had almost six 
weeks to do so, and this is a reasonable period within which to consider and comment 
on the proposed amendments. The OEB believes that it is beneficial to the electricity 
sector to continue moving this matter forward. 

Comments should be filed by September 16, 2021 in accordance with the instructions in 
the Notice.  

Yours truly, 

Original signed by 

Christine E. Long 
Registrar 

https://www.rds.oeb.ca/CMWebDrawer/Record/721410/File/document
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